
March 19, 2024 

VIA E-MAIL & HAND DELIVERY 
Mike Conklin, Director 
Environmental Affairs Department 
Town of Wilton 
238 Danbury Road 
Wilton, CT 06897 
Mike.Conklin@wiltonct.org 

Re: Inland Wetlands Commission Application No. WET#2918(S) 
Address:   64 Danbury Road, Wilton, Connecticut 
Applicants:  Wilton – 64 Danbury Road Owner LLC (Owner) 

Fuller Development, LLC (Contract Purchaser) 

Dear Director Conklin: 

As you know, our firm represents Wilton – 64 Danbury Road Owner LLC and Fuller Development, 
LLC (collectively, the “Applicants”) in the above-referenced application (the “Application”). The 
Inland Wetlands Commission of the Town of Wilton (the “Commission”) commenced the public 
hearing for the Application on Thursday, February 22, 2024. The public hearing was continued to 
March 14, 2024, and again to March 28, 2024.  In the event the public hearing is not completed on 
March 28th, the Applicants are providing written consent to a 14-day extension to April 11, 2024, 
to complete the public hearing regarding the Application.1  

Thank you for your time and attention regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa L. Feinberg 

cc: E. Larkin, Elizabeth.Larkin@wiltonct.org 
Project Team 

1  Pursuant to Section 11.2 of the Inland Wetlands and Watercourse Regulations for the Town of Wilton, and 
Section 8-7d of the Connecticut General Statutes, public hearings held by the Commission must be completed 
within 35 days unless the applicant grants the Commission additional time to complete the public hearing. 

Lisa L. Feinberg 
Partner 
Phone: 203.252.2677 
Fax: 203.325.8608 
LFeinberg@carmodylaw.com 

1055 Washington Boulevard 
4th Floor 
Stamford, CT 06901 


